
From: Lana Hudnut   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 11:03 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] 20% 
 
 
 
On Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 11:00 PM Lana Hudnut wrote: 
I can barely afford our electric now. Please do not increase our electric bill. 20% is a Hugh increase Why 
do you think you need to do this????!!!! 
Lana Hudnut 
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